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Dear Sirs

Re: 189-189 West End Lane, West Hampstead

Following receipt of Planning Permission ref 2011/6129/PP along with subsequent approval of the Section 73
Application ref 2013/6627/P dated 30" June 2014, we herewith enclose our Application for a Non-material
amendment concerning the internal layout of the first floor of Block E.

In addition to the above, we also enclose 3no copies of the application form duly completed along with a cheque in the
surn of £195.00 made payable to Camden Council.

_ We trust the enclosed information is;sufficient for you to progress and determine the application.
However, should you require any furfch_iar information, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.

We look forward to receiving confirmation of receipt; however, if you need any further information please do not
hesitate to contact either myself.

Yours faithfully
ﬂﬁw&'ﬂ é ﬂb

Darren R. Jolley
darren.jolley@wecec.co.uk
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